
 

 

 

 

Update: Limpopo GPSSBC Annual General Meeting 

(AGM) – 27 September 2024 
 

The Limpopo GPSSBC held its AGM on 27 October 2024 and the following were discussed. 

 

Annual General Meeting 

The Secretary reported that there were changes in terms of the PSA acting together with Sadtu, which 

was endorsed by the Chamber. 

  

• The PSA, acting together with Hospersa, represents 5 669 members with a vote weight of 46.36%. 

• Nehawu, acting together with Nupsaw, represents 5 871 members with a vote weight of 48.01%. 

• Popcru, acting together with Pawusa, represents 688 members with a vote weight of 5.63%. 

 

The Secretary further stated that there is no union that is above 50% to gain the majority and that unions 

must work together to form a quorum. 

 

Elections: Chamber Management 

The elections of Chamber management were done, and the following officials were elected: 

 

• Mr M Chilwane (Nehawu) - Chairperson from labour 

• Ms P Moeng (PSA) - Deputy Chairperson from labour 

• Mr S Baloyi – Deputy Chairperson from employer. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957, Lawrence Muvhango 

on 082 880 8995 or call the PSA Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500. 
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